Press Release:
U.S. Senator Dean Heller                                          
                                                                   
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee
September 21, 2012							 	 202-224-6244          

Heller Statement on POW/MIA Recognition Day

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding POW/MIA Recognition Day:

[bookmark: _GoBack]“Today we honor and remember the brave soldiers who have been held captive or never returned home from war. These men and women demonstrated valor that words cannot adequately describe and gave for this county in ways that most people can’t even begin to imagine. We must never forget the sacrifices made for our country by the courageous service members who are unaccounted for. My heart goes out to all of the families still in search of answers. The people who make the greatest sacrifices for our country are the heroic men and women of our Armed Forces, and I am grateful for all they have done in service to this great nation,” said Senator Heller.

###
